
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Neighborhood Services 
Department 

DATE: September 17, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discuss the 2024 Trash Bash 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
The 2023 Trash Bash Litter Cleanup is scheduled for Saturday, October 5, 2024.  

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
The Keep NRH Beautiful Commission’s 2024 Trash Bash Litter Cleanup is scheduled 
for Saturday, October 5, 2024. This item is to provide information regarding 
registrations, as well as discuss the logistics of the event.  


